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Respect for teachers

It is our human duty to honor and respect human dignity. In this regard, on the initiative of the rector of
the Institute, congratulations of the holiday was visited to the home of 88-year-old Dobrynina Olga Yurevna
and G. Okapyan, who have worked at the department of "Life Safety" for many years. On December 18,
2019 the dean of the faculty "Organization and management of water resources" R. Khakimov and the
deputy dean U. Alimov and M. Rakhmataliev came together. Respect and esteem in our people is an
eternal value.
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